Laura Solorio

From: Davis, Walter SPL <Walter.Davis@usace.army.mil>
Sent: Thursday, January 28, 2016 12:15 PM

To: Laura Solorio

Subject: RE: (External).RE: Status Request

Good afternoon, this action will not require a 408 permit. Can you please provide me with the current lease # (DACW) that is associated with SCE for this
location.

Thank you

—---0riginal Message-----

From: Laura Solorio [mailto:Laura.Solorio@sce.com])

Sent: Wednesday, January 27, 2016 2:07 PM

To: Davis, Walter SPL <Walter.Davis@usace.army.mil>

Cc: Keeney, Thomas W SPL <Thomas.W.Keeney@usace.army.mil>; Lamb, Deborah L SPL <Deborah.L.Lamb@usace.army.mil>; Clifford, Jodi L SPL
<Jodi.L.Clifford@usace.army.mil>; Dampios, Lillian F SPL <Lillian.F.Dampios@usace.army.mil>; Laura Soloric <Laura.Solorio@sce.com>; Serpa, Phil Sr SPL
<Phillip.).Serpa@usace.army.mil>

Subject: [EXTERNAL) RE: (External):RE: Status Request

Good morning,

| have a meeting at 2:30 to report cut on the 408 application. Please provide a status update ASAP. This information is needed in order to move forward with
the water permits for the Mesa substation project.

If you have any questions or need additional information, please call me at {626) 302-7747 or Pax 27747.
Thank you,

Laura L. Solorio

Project Manager, Government Lands

Office: (626) 302-7747, Pax 27747

Cell: {951) 315-5622

-----Original Message-—--
From: Laura Solorio



